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PostalPro - Your Primary Source for USPS Mailing Information 
 

PostalPro leverages powerful search functionality, intuitive navigation, and a modernized, mobile-friendly 
design. 

 

 The RIBBS website has transitioned to PostalPro: https://postalpro.usps.com/ in order to leverage powerful 
search functionality, intuitive navigation, and a modernized, mobile-friendly design.  As of November 10, 2017 
no new content will be posted to RIBBS, though the site will remain active.  
 
Please note that there are certain tools which are hosted on the RIBBS website and will be linked from 
PostalPro; as a result you may still see RIBBS in limited URLs.  
 
This was a project accomplished through a partnership between USPS and the mailing industry and we will 
continue to listen to your recommendations.  Each page on PostalPro has a feedback tab that allows the user a 
quick way to let us know your thoughts.  Thank you. 
 

 
 

### 
  

Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.   

-Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Marketing 
  

To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. 
  

Privacy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy. 
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